
Lombard CRC invites any boys
 2nd through 8th grade to join
our Cadets Club.

Cadets meets on the 1st and 3rd 
Wednesday of the month 
from 7–8:30 pm. 

Cadets is offered for free, with any interested boys welcomed.
Our first meeting is Wednesday Oct 6th. Same as last year, we’re
planning on holding in-person meetings, but practicing safety and 
social-distancing practices  ― see reverse for additional details. 

What is Cadets?
Cadets is a mentoring program in a group setting where we can share 
God’s love with boys from the church and the community. The goal of 
Cadets is to help boys grow in their Christian faith through bible lessons, 
games, activities and outings.

For any questions, please email us at cadets@lombardcrc.org.
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Preliminary 2021-2022 Schedule

OCT 6

OCT 20

NOV 3

NOV 17

DEC 1

Dec 15

Havin’ a Ball Night (kickball, dodgeball, gaga ball, etc.)

Archery

Fishing

Kubb

Snap Circuits

Rain-Gutter Regatta
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We are excited to begin a new Cadets year, 
but we continue to be cautious in our approach
as we navigate this year.

To help parents in their decision if their boys should attend, we would like
to provide some safety approaches Cadets will be taking.

Our first several meetings will be held primarily outdoors to help with social distancing. 
We will also be implementing safety precautions such as hand sanitizer stations
and maintaining social distancing as much as possible. 

Boys and leaders will also be required to wear masks.
And there will be no snacks (again) this year.

We also ask that parents help in our efforts. If your son is under the weather,
please do not attend. If your son happens to be exposed to COVID-19, we expect
you to notify our leaders so we may notify other parents and plan accordingly.

If you’re uncomfortable with your boys attending initially, they are
welcomed to join later in the year, or join us again next year.

For any questions, please email us at cadets@lombardcrc.org.
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Restart after holidays
** 2022 activities are TBD




